
Year 7 Maths Visit To The Millennium Park 

 

                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

       

 

       

In May our Year 7 

mathematicians paid a 

visit to the local 

Millennium Park to 

explore how maths 

can be found all 

around us in an 

everyday setting.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

The students 

enjoyed using a 

variety of measuring 

equipment (trundle 

wheels, metre rulers, 

tape measures and 

magnetic 

compasses) to help 

them to think about 

sizes, shapes and 

orientation. 

 

 

This enjoyable visit has helped 

to consolidate earlier learning 

over the past two terms. This 

term the Year 7 students have 

been focussing on a project to  

design a new play park based 

on their own ideas. 


